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Singing in Church 
The Sunday School Children will be 
singing in church on Sunday, May 21.  
They are learning a song called, “Are 
You Lost in the Dark.”  

 

 
 

Last Day for This Year 
We will complete our Sunday School 
Year on Sunday, May 28th.  Thank you 
to all of the teachers and helpers who 
served this year: 
  Chrissy Forcier: Music & Opening 
  Eileen Prieve: K & PreSchool 
  Deb Plamann: Grades 1-3 
  Cindy Wendorff: Grades 4-8 
  Barbara DeVries: Grades 4-8 
  Natasha Tews: Helper 
  Patrick Schlueter: Helper 
 

Thank you also to the parents who 
faithfully brought their children to 
Sunday School and to the children 
who gathered with us to hear God’s 
Word and sing His praises. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all 
again next year! 

Mission Offering 
The mission project chosen for our 
offerings this year, was LWMS Kids 
C.A.R.E. The Family Ministry Program 
will benefit from the combined efforts 
of children throughout the WELS. The 
donation from the children of 
Immanuel is $400. Any additional 
funds collected this year will be saved 
for next year’s mission project. 

 

Vacation Bible School 

The theme for VBS 2017 is “Mighty 
Fortress” in honor of the 500th 
Anniversary of the Reformation. 
 

VBS will be held July 10-14, at Grace 
Lutheran Church in Hutchinson.  On 
Sunday, July 16, the VBS children will 
sing at the joint outdoor service at the 
Fair Grounds. Watch for registration 
forms and information coming soon. 
 

There will be a float in the 
Water Carnival Parade to 
promote VBS. Everyone is 
welcome to participate in 
the parade and join in the 
fun! 


